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Dear Glen Cove Families, Faculty, and Students,

I hope this message finds youwell and that you are looking forward to a relaxing and enjoyable summer

season.We proudly celebrated the graduation of the Class of 2024 fromGlen CoveHigh School. Many of

our younger students have also celebrated significant milestones as they advance from their elementary

schools or FinleyMiddle School. All of our students are successfully progressing to the next stages of their

educational journeys.

As wemove into the summer, construction of new classrooms at Landing School is progressing rapidly with

an anticipated completion date of December 2024. Additionally, construction of new classrooms and the

elevator at Deasy School is advancing with an anticipated completion date of Summer 2025. Our Special

Education Department will be relocating fromCarriage House to the newly renovated connection wing

between themiddle school andDeasy School with signs directing parents to an area by September 2024.

TheOffice of Special Education will nowmeet IDEA standards, with access to an elevator!

Unfortunately, we continue to wait for full approval from the NY State Education Department on the high

school construction plan for the science labs and cafeteria. As we cannot undertake these projects during

the school year, they have been rescheduled for the summer of 2025. Please note that in order to receive

proper aid, we cannot proceedwithout NY State approval.

Please remember to check our website in August for the district calendar which will list all of the important

dates and events for the 2024-2025 school year. The first day of school will be September 3, 2024.

On behalf of our Board of Education and the entire Glen Cove School family, I wish you awonderful, healthy,

and happy summer filled with great times with family and friends and lastingmemories. I look forward to

seeing you again in September for another extraordinary school year.

Sincerely,

Dr. Maria L. Rianna

Superintendent of Schools
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